
 

 

SCP Annual Meeting -  March 21, 2022 - President’s Report on Projects 
 
Thanks to the generosity of so many friends and donors, we were able to complete the following 
projects in 2021 for the people of  Santa Teresa and in the area of Chacocente.  Although we were 
unable to have our usual fundraising events, except for an outdoor ice-cream social, we were able to 
budget almost $60,000.  This would not be possible without personal donations.  
 
Health - $25,000* 
-50 Latrines. 
-35 Wells, 3 well covers, 1 well rope pumps, 5 repairs for the wells 
-56 water filters 
Medical supplies for the La Pita Clinic and doctor visits to communities 
Support of health promoters,  
Medicines to MINSA for  the people in our communities  
Dental materials  
 
Education - $13,000*  (plus additional funds from targeted donations) 
School supplies and assistance with school lunches for 198 elementary students 
Materials and support for the 10 elementary teachers 
Scholarships for 54 secondary students and 8 postsecondary students 
 
Sustainable Agriculture - $5,000* 
Support for 244 farmers for sesame seed production and trees for reforestation 
 
Environment - $8,000* (plus additional funds from targeted donations) 
Visits to the turtle nesting beach for students of the 5 schools 
Turtle nesting protection 
Workshops for environmental education to teachers and students of 7 schools 
Training sessions for the study of migrating birds and bird banding at  MOSSI station 
Equipment  for park guards 
 
Additional Villages - Aguas Calientes  Los Gómez, La Pinuela - $8,000*  
-38 latrines 
-7 wells 
 
 Women Entrepreneurs - $3,000* 
7 women in El Terrero 
 
Santa Teresa Municipality - $1300* 
Road repairs for El Terrero and equipment for sanitation workers 
 
 
Vision for 2022 
• Maintain income growth through (donations, grants, gifts, fundraising activities)  
• Continue to work with the Mayor’s office while maintaining financial independence 
• Support environmental education for children and families 
• Encourage postsecondary education through scholarship support 
 



 

 

*Approximate budgeted amounts provided for comparison only.  These include grants from The Ba-
der Family Foundation and the Returned Peace Corps Volunteers.  Actual amounts spent are pro-
vided in the Treasurer’s Annual Report. 


